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Term 4 – Week 6 – 2019 
 
 

   Message from the Principal 
 
 

Dear members of the Bardia Public School community, 
 
Thanks to all of those people who welcomed me back to 
work on Monday of last week. I had a wonderful holiday. 
Russia is certainly an amazing country with a fascinating 
history and culture. The people were extremely friendly 
and helpful and appreciated my terrible attempts at 
speaking Russian!  
 
A huge thankyou to Miss Lewis who took on the role of 
Acting Principal. Once again she has done a terrific job in 
ensuring our school runs very smoothly. Thanks also to the 
executive teachers and the rest of the staff in supporting 
Miss Lewis. Ensuring our school students maximise their 
learning in a safe environment is a team effort. 
 
While I was away we had a win with the section of 
Macdonald Road next to the school soon to be made a 
40kph School Zone. This will go a long way to ensuring our 
students remain safe as they arrive and leave BPS. There 
have also been further developments with the installation 
of traffic lights at the intersection of Arthur Allen Drive and 
MacDonald Road. I will let you know more as soon as 
information comes to hand.  
 
Afternoons – If you are collecting your children from school 
in the afternoon, we ask that you kindly wait outside the 
roller door and keep the office foyer free for the office staff 
to attend to visitors and students needing to access the 
office. 
  
Our wonderful cleaning staff have a very tight schedule to 
clean our entire school, so we ask that all students and 
parents leave the school premises by 3:20pm in order for 
the toilets and courtyard to be cleaned. 
 
Kindergarten Orientation – Our Kinder Orientation 
program continues tomorrow 9.00am to 11.00pm. If your 
child is starting Kindergarten next year please come along 
and learn all about your child’s school! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

November 
Tue 19/11 Kinder Orientation 
Thu 21/11 Assembly 2pm 
  ALL WELCOME 
Tue 26/11 Kinder Orientation 
Thu 28/11 Assembly 2pm  

ALL WELCOME 
2020 Captains’ speeches 

Fri 29/11 K-2 Athletics Fun Day 
 
December 
Tue3/12  Line of coins 
Wed 4/12 Russ the Bus Stages 2 & 3 
Thu 5/12               Bardia’s Got Talent (BGT) 
Wed 11/12 Year 6 Farewell 
 

Thursday 12/12  

Presentation Day 
11.40 pm start / 2.00 pm finish 

ALL WELCOME 
 

Fri 13/12  Combined scripture 
Wed 18/12  Last Day of School  
 

First day of school for 2020 is  
Wednesday 29th January 

     
Please remember that you MUST be here at 3.00pm 
each afternoon to collect your child. There is no 
afternoon supervision provided. If you are going to be 
late regularly you should enrol your child in after-school 
care.  Camp Australia is the licensor on school premises.  
If there is an emergency and you will be unavoidably 
late, please ring the school before 2.30pm and inform 
the office staff.  
 
Please note that children have been arriving at school 
long before 8.30am. Supervision is only provided from 
8.30am. 
 
Did you know that if a child is absent from school an 
average of 14 days per year from Kindergarten to Year 12 
this equates to them missing a whole year of education? 
 
If you really want your child to be successful at school 

           
 
 
 

Disclaimer:   
Bardia Public School does not endorse any product or services advertised in this newsletter. 
 



----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 
We need your help! Because our school is growing so quickly it is becoming very difficult when planning and 
allocating resources. It would help tremendously if you could let the school know: Do you have a child starting 
kindergarten in 2020? 
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 

Library News 
 
The library will be closed for stock take from Week 8. This week is the last week the 
students will be able to borrow. Students are still able to return books to the returns box 
until the end of the year. During this time the library staff and volunteers will be 
returning all books to their correct place in the library, culling and repairing books. We 
will also be doing an audit of the stock in the library. 
Classes will be given a selection of books for the remainder of the year. 
In Week 8 class libraries and student one-to-one devices will be returned and these will be checked and made 
ready for the following year. 
 
Keeping the Reading Bug 
Even if your child is not borrowing from the school library, they can borrow from the local library all year around. 
Studies have shown that children who read during the holidays come back to school better prepared to begin 
learning again. We have fantastic local libraries that offer many programs for children and have a wide range of 
children’s books. The Summer Reading Club through Campbelltown libraries is a wonderful way to continue 
reading in the summer break. Registration is free, please see the link is below. 

 
https://www.campbelltown.nsw.gov.au/ServicesandFacilities/Libraries/ChildrensServicesAndPrograms/Summer
ReadingClub 
Benefits of summer reading 
 
Overdue Books 
If your child has an overdue book, don’t panic, stay calm, have them check your home and then contact us in the 
library and if you haven’t found it we will go from there. If you wish to pay for the book please refer to the 
overdue slip and pay at the office. 
 
Parent Helpers 
If you have any time from the 2nd to 6th of December we would appreciate some help with the 
library stock take and shelving books from class libraries. Please contact us through the office or 
drop in and chat to us about when you could help. 
          
 
Mrs Gabriela De Horta & Mrs Kathy Wyber 
Teacher Librarians  
 
 
 
 
 

https://www.campbelltown.nsw.gov.au/ServicesandFacilities/Libraries/ChildrensServicesAndPrograms/SummerReadingClub
https://www.campbelltown.nsw.gov.au/ServicesandFacilities/Libraries/ChildrensServicesAndPrograms/SummerReadingClub
https://www.stepbystep.com/Benefits-of-a-Summer-Reading-Program/151781/
https://www.bing.com/images/search?view=detailV2&ccid=SpWuNkLn&id=68CB4A0DAF4F8A8880CD968A1CB427BDA6D7968F&thid=OIP.SpWuNkLnD9Egu3btxfY52wHaJQ&mediaurl=http%3a%2f%2f2.bp.blogspot.com%2f-7wKtrju4WPA%2fURH1SO0LKmI%2fAAAAAAAAHY0%2fsLSk5BAqQPk%2fs1600%2feveryone%2ba%2breader.jpg&exph=1600&expw=1280&q=reading+quotes&simid=608033459754044453&selectedIndex=57


 

 
 
 
Our Kindness focus has been seen around the school with good deeds and acts 
of kindness overflowing everywhere… 
We know that kindness is important but science backs 
this as well.  
We all know the golden rule: treat others the way you 
want to be treated. Science shows that as children, 
we’re biologically wired to be kind and we can further 
develop this trait with practice and repetition. 
Sometimes however, due to outside influences and the 
stress of our day-to-day lives, we can lose this inherent 
ability.  
During Weeks 5 & 6 students will be doing activities to 
promote kindness to the planet. Here are some 
activities you could do at home as well.  
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 

 

Macarthur Nature Photography competition 

On November 1st, Hayden Wilson was awarded first place in the Macarthur Nature Photography competition in 
the Experience Nature category (Primary) for his photo 'We're going on a bushwalk'. He was also a semi-finalist 
in the National Healthlink Photographic Competition 2019 for the same image. 

 

https://www.bing.com/images/search?view=detailV2&ccid=%2fDOETXPt&id=4CA76E0D81B5F61F787DCFC6C9148494DB307C10&thid=OIP._DOETXPtNYMhexOk68B-cAHaD4&mediaurl=https%3a%2f%2f3.bp.blogspot.com%2f-4afrQt0PBSs%2fWCh5nAr1aUI%2fAAAAAAAANt4%2fGAGE7yRg6eMY2Wc7xPqT1EaHUoUWzQZRwCLcB%2fw1200-h630-p-k-nu%2fworld_kindness_day_2016.jpg&exph=471&expw=897&q=world+kindness+day&simid=608034889980579423&selectedIndex=43


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



  



 

 

 

 

 

 

     

UnitingCare Burnside Christmas Giving Tree 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
This year, the staff and students have decided to once again support UnitingCare Burnside’s Christmas Giving Tree. Last 
year, our school donated many gifts to brighten the Christmas of many disadvantaged families in the local community. 
 
UnitingCare Burnside works directly with families in need in the Macarthur area. Their Brighter Futures program targets 
families experiencing problems that impact on their ability to care for their children. UnitingCare currently have over 
180 children who need our help to ensure they receive a Christmas gift this year. 
 
If you would like to support one of these families in need, we are now taking donations of new toys and gifts for girls 
and boys up to age 13. The gifts do not need to be expensive but they must be new. All gifts collected will go directly 
to targeted families working with UnitingCare in our local area. 
 
Once you have purchased your gift, please place it in a gift bag or leave it unwrapped, and attach the gift tag to the 
present indicating the age group it is suitable for. Students can then place the present under the Christmas tree located 
in the office. Extra gift tags are also available at the office. 
Some suggested gift ideas include: toys, games, colouring in and reading books, sporting equipment, puzzles, art and 
craft supplies. 
 
Please place all gifts under the Christmas tree by Thursday 12th December to enable them to be collected by UnitingCare 
and distributed before Christmas. 
 
Thank you for your support of this worthy charity and in helping to bring the Christmas spirit to needy children in the 
Macarthur district.  
 
Miss Lewis   
Assistant      
Principal 
 

    
 
 

        
 



 

 

 

 

  

 
 
Don’t forget to bring your hat 
and jacket purchases to the 
office for embroidery with your 
child’s unique initials.  We retain 
a register of all records so we can 
return any lost items to the 
students. 

 

Tissues              
URGENT! We have run out! 
 
It would be appreciated if families would pop a box of 
tissues into their shopping trolley next time you are 
shopping to build up our supply.  Boxes can be sent to 
the office. 
 
Thank you in anticipation.  
 
Office staff.  
 

          
 
 
For every deposit made at school, no matter how big or 
small, students will receive a cool Dollarmites token. 
Once students have individually collected 10 tokens they 
can redeem them for a school banking reward item in 
recognition of their continued savings behaviour.  
Remember our school earns 5% commission on every 
deposit made (to a maximum of $10 per individual 
deposit). Thank you for supporting the School Banking 
program at Bardia Public School. 
 

School Banking 
 

Wednesday is school banking day and 
students should bring in their weekly 
deposit to the front office before 9:00 a.m. 

UNIFORM INFORMATION 

FROM THE OFFICE 

 

       LOST  
PROPERTY 

 
 
We have a quite a number of uniform items in lost 
property with no names.  If your child has lost 
clothing that does not have their name on it but you 
feel you would recognise it, please go through the lost 
property (located in the blue crate under the COLA).   
 

Do you have any uniform clothing that you 
don’t use anymore? 
We would greatly appreciate it if you would 
kindly donate them to the school as our 
spare clothing pool is getting low. Please 
drop off to the front office. 
 
 
 



  



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Healthy Kids School 

Our school has been adopted by Wests Campbelltown as a Healthy 
Kids School! We would like to take this opportunity to thank the 
team at Wests for funding our school's membership to Healthy Kids 
Association until 2022. Thanks to their generous support, we'll be 
able to create an even healthier learning environment for our 
students. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
   

 



 
 

Macdonald Road
Bardia, NSW, 2565  Phone : 9605 2459
Email : bardia-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 
Website : www.bardia-p.schools.nsw.edu.au

Proudly supplied by :
SKOOL UNIFORMS PTY LTD
Shop 45A Oxford Road, Ingleburn, 2565
Phone : 9829-1027  
Email : skooluniforms168@gmail.com 

Prices effective 1/1/2019 inclusive of GST. 
GIRLS UNIFORM SIZES PRICE

Dress 5, 6, 8, 10, 12, 14 and 16 $62.00
Polo Shirt with Logo 5, 6, 8, 10, 12, 14 and 16 $29.00
Jazz Pants 5, 6, 8, 10, 12, 14 and 16 $26.00
Skort 5, 6, 8, 10, 12, 14 and 16 $24.00
Navy Tights 4 to 6, 6 to 8, 8 to 10, 10 to 12, Ladies 2 to 8 $10.00

BOYS UNIFORM
Polo Shirt with Logo 5, 6, 8, 10, 12, 14 and 16 $29.00
Microfibre Shorts 5, 6, 8, 10, 12, 14 and 16 $20.00
UNISEX UNIFORM
Polar Fleecy Jumper with Logo 5, 6, 8, 10, 12, 14 and 16 $34.50
Bomber Jacket with Logo 5, 6, 8, 10, 12, 14 and 16 $44.00
Fleecy T/Pants with Cuffs 5, 6, 8, 10, 12, 14 and 16 $23.00
Bucket Hat with Logo S (55cm)/M (57cm)/L (59cm) $14.50
Sport Socks S (9 to 2)/M (2 to 7)/L (7 to 12) $10.50
White Socks 9 to 12, 13 to 3, 2 to 8 $3.80
PAYMENT BY CASH, EFTPOS, CREDIT CARD (VISA / MASTERCARD) AND INTERNET (EFT) AVAILABLE.
Account name : Skool Uniforms BSB : 062185         Account number : 498172378 
Reference is BPS plus childs name and surname. V2

BARDIA PUBLIC SCHOOL - UNIFORM PRICE LIST.

Available from the school (Mondays 8.30 - 9.30am) and at our retail shop in Ingleburn. 
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